
Upcoming
Meetings

August 14, 2002 — Annual
Fundraising Golf Tournament

Oct. 3, 2002
Dec. 5, 2002
Feb. 6, 2003
April 3, 2003
May 29, 2003

HBAC is pleased to welcome Geneviève Grenier (of Sudler &
Hennessey) to the Executive. Geneviève responded to “the call” at our
February meeting, and we’re very pleased to have her on board.

HBAC Executive
Suzie Côté Linguapharm Inc. (514) 487-9292
Robin Grover Prism Healthcare (514) 428-6248
Nives Listes IMS Health Canada (514) 428-6203
Maureen McCarthy Communications Consultant (514) 483-5723
Geneviève Grenier Sudler & Hennessey Inc. (514) 340-7389
Maryse Massé Kommunicom Publishing Inc. (514) 421-1886
Valerie Stocek Abbott Laboratories (514) 832-7223
Niki Tsakonas Consultation 3P Consulting (514) 485-8821

For more membership inquiries or information about HBAC, please
contact any member of the executive, or e-mail:
vstocek@netrover.com
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HBAC’s 2002 Membership Drive has been a
tremendous success. The number of members

this year is at a record high, and the level of interest
continues to grow. One advantage of being a mem-
ber is our annual Directory, which will be coming
out shortly. Thank you to everyone who has sup-
ported HBAC by becoming a member this year.

The last meeting of our regular season was held
on May 30, which means that our next big event is
the annual Golf Tournament. The “social event of
the year” will take place on Wednesday, August 14,
with auctioneer-for-the-day Sandra Shaw from
Global Chapter, back by popular demand. This
year’s proceeds will go to “Les Enfants de
Béthanie,” a local organization dedicated to helping
women and children affected by AIDS. Contact any
member of the HBAC Executive for an invitation.

All-Time High for HBAC

Executive News


